Stanwood-Camano School District BOARD OF DIRECTORS

April 19, 2022

CONSENT AGENDA

DONATIONS

(The Board wishes to announce donations publicly. In accordance with Board Policy 6114, donations exceeding \$500.00 are formally approved on the Consent Agenda.)

The Stanwood-Camano School District received the following donation:

- 1. \$1,400.00 from Twin City Elementary PTA to pay for assemblies at Twin City Elementary;
- 2. A Baritone Horn valued at \$1,350.00 from Michelle Steiner in support of the Port Susan Middle School Music Program; and
- 3. \$1,000.00 from Camano Island Chamber of Commerce in support of the Stanwood High Future Business Leaders of America (FBLA) at state and national competitions.